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Vashon pump stations Construction update 
 
Construction at the Vashon Bunker Trail (BT) Pump Stations continues. King County crews are working 
diligently to complete the work on time. Substantial completion is expected in May, 2018. 
 
Work began in September of 2017 to replace aging 
equipment and structures at the pump stations. Since 
then, contractors have made significant progress and 
construction is expected to be completed on schedule. 

 
The pump stations send sewage from homes and 
businesses to the Vashon Treatment Plant. Construction is 
scheduled for all four pump stations along 103rd Avenue 
SW and 105th Avenue SW. Work at each site is expected 
to take about three months to complete, approximately 
12 months total. 
 
What you can expect during construction 

• Flaggers will help move traffic through the work 
site 

• One lane closed along 103rd Avenue SW between 
BT1 and BT3 work sites 

• No lane closure at BT4 work site 
• Interruption to sewer services not anticipated 
• Coordination with Washington State Department of Transportation to minimize impact to the 

ferry schedule 
• Access at all times for ferry traffic, emergency vehicles, school buses, and neighborhood 

residents 
• Work crew, trucks, and drilling equipment in the street and public right-of-way on the curb and 

sidewalk 
• Increased noise on site 
• Work hours are weekdays between 7 a.m. and 5:30 p.m.; holidays and weekends as needed 

For more information contact:  Bibiana Ocheke-Ameh at 206-477-5604  
bibiana.ocheke-ameh@kingcounty.gov 

 
For information about Vashon Treatment Plant: 
www.kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/system/Vashon.aspx 
 
ALTERNATIVE FORMAT AVAILABLE: 206-477-5371/711 (TTY RELAY) 
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